FBYC PRO Training On Saturday, April 5, 2008 @ FBYC Club house

FBYC is proud to host a half-day Race Committee training session with John McCarthy of HYC. The morning session, from 0930 – 1230 at the FBYC clubhouse, will be targeted specifically at Principal Race Officers (PRO’s) who will be conducting Offshore and One-Design races at FBYC this sailing season. For those who attended the US Sailing PRO certification class at FBYC in 2007, this session will compliment lessons learned in last year’s training.  For those who have not attended training sessions you will be given valuable insight into our club PRO procedures with one of the area’s premiere instructors, John McCarthy.  The format will touch on many of the same topics covered in the US Sailing PRO certification training, including race management techniques and other tips for running fair and consistent races. This highly interactive training is offered to all those interested improving as a PRO and race committees volunteer.

John McCarthy has been a certified Race Management instructor since 2000 and has the following certifications:

US Sailing Certified Judge

US Sailing Race Management Course Instructor

CBYRA Southern Bay Race Management Coordinator US Sailing Certified Regional Race Officer

US Sailing Certified Judge

US Sailing Race Management Course Instructor

CBYRA Southern Bay Race Management Coordinator 

This is a strongly recommended training session for all members who anticipate working on Race Committee as a PRO. Upon completion, you should have the knowledge and skills to confidently perform your RC duties this season. For other details please go to www.fbyc.net or contact Matt Braun at mbraun@gvaadvantis.com or 804-640-3184.

